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Dear colleague and user of the EnergyPLAN software, 
 
You receive this EnergyPLAN Newsletter because you have once downloaded the EnergyPLAN computer 
model.   
We issue a newsletter once or twice a year. If you do not wish to receive such letter, please reply with a NO 
to this e-mail and we will delete your e-mail address from the list. 
 

New version 10.0 is soon available on www.EnergyPLAN.eu 
The EnergyPLAN model is developed on a continuous basis and we expect to launch the new version 10.0 
later this year.  
 

PhD course on Energy System Analysis at Aalborg University in April - May 2012 
This spring, Aalborg University offers a PhD course on Advanced Energy System Analysis on the EnergyPLAN 
model.  
The PhD course is a combination of lectures and computer workshops, which gives an introduction to 
advanced energy system analysis by the use of the EnergyPLAN computer model.  
 

DEADLINE for registration is this Friday, 23 March 2012.  
For more information, please consult: 
http://ssl1.peoplexs.com/Peoplexs22/CandidatesPortalNoLogin/Vacancy.cfm?PortalID=3374&VacatureID=
186476 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Henrik Lund 
Professor, M.Sc.Eng., Ph.D., Dr.Techn.  
 
Mette Reiche Sørensen 
Research Secretary, MA 
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